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On October 18, 2018 we became a publicly traded company on the New York Stock Exchange under
the symbol NRCG. So whatâ??s the difference you may ask? It does come with its own set of
challenges. There are significant additional financial reporting requirements, for which our financial
team has put in countless hours and will continue to do so as an ongoing process…

Read about this and much more in the latest edition of our Quarterly Newsletter.
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